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Welcome back from half term we have so much
to update you all on. Firstly we hope you enjoyed
the Halloween Disco as much as we enjoyed
putting it together for you. We want o thank you all
for your contributions, together we have raised
£1,340 so thank you! It was lovely to see you so
many volunteers and meet the parents and we
hope that we can build on this lovely community
spirit going forwards.

Together with the Summer Fair,  Cake Sales and
Halloween Disco we have managed to raise a
total of £3,327.74 which has exceeded our
expectations for this first half of the term so thank
you all this money will go a long way for all of our
school improvement projects. 
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Since our last newsletter we have made
tremendous progress with the Annexe! Thank you to
all the parents and teachers who volunteered on
our clear out weekend, in one day we managed to
clear out nearly all the rubbish from the Annexe for
free!!! We still need to clear out a little bit more so
keep an eye out for announcements but we are
now much closer to reclaiming this wonderful
space for the school and local community 
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Thanks to our Star Parent Racquel Milan in Year 3
we have now embarked on our second project of
the term which is to rescue our forgotten garden at
the side of the School. For those that aren't aware
of the space, we have a large open space which
would be perfect for a small eco garden for the
children to enjoy.

Racquel spent most of the Half Term break digging
up the old ground and turf and cleaned up the old
wisteria and trees. We now need a group of
parents to help clear this rubbish. Our local
Powerday have kindly offered to give us a Skip so
we are currenlty arranging a day and time for this.
If you would like to lend a helping hand then
please get in touch with either your PTA WhatsApp
Class Rep or come speak to the School Office 

Get ready for our annual Christmas Bazaar.
Wednesday 7th December 3.30pm 

We will be looking for donations for the event,
please keep a look out on our instagram page
and WhatsApp class groups.
 

Follow us on Instagram: 
@friendsofkenmont 

Friends of Kenmont PTA is always looking for
volunteers and members to join us and help
run our events. If you would like to help and
can spare a few hours a month then please
get in touch on
kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com 
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KPS LIBRARY UPGRADE PROJECT
Our third and final PTA project which is
about to kick off shortly is the Library
upgrade. Our PTA members Helen, Carolyn,
Clare & Rebecca will be working with the
School to help improve our Library with new
books and resources that will help benefit
the Children and get them more engaged
with reading. 

We will be introducing exciting new
initiatives for parents to get involved in such
as 1 to 1 reading with children, so please
keep a look out for updates regarding this. 

DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY
BAGS2SCHOOL COLLECTION
THURSDAY 10TH NOVEMBER



COFFEE MORNING

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER



YEAR 5 CAKE SALE
FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER



CHRISTMAS BAZAAR &

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
WEDNESDAY 7TH DECEMBER



COFFEE MORNING
YEAR 6 CAKE SALE

FRIDAY 2ND DECEMBER


